
 

 

 

Good Morning 

On behalf of Mining Industry and Trade Chamber I would like to express our objection against 
entering into force changes in Emission Trading Scheme. In our opinion the conception of emission 
allowance reduction will strongly influence for cost increasing of electrical energy generation in 
Poland. This will lead to energy cost problems of many branch of industry. Moreover this is an 
attempt of changing regulation during process, that cannot be accepted. 

Best Regards 

Daniel Borsucki 

Mining Industry and Trade Chamber representative 

 


